
We’ 

 

 

We’re working in your area 
Domain Terrace - Update 

 

 

 

 

WHAT        Two-way lane shift, temporary footpaths, cyclist merging, 30kmph 

 

 
WHERE     From Lincoln Road to Cobham Street 
 

 
WHEN       August 24th from 7am to 27th November 6pm 
 

 
WHY         To enable the construction of the Nor’West Arc Cycleway on behalf of CCC 
 

 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS       

 

• This update to the current work notice is to advise residents that our work programme 

has been extended through to the 27th of November due to a number of unforeseen 

circumstances that arose during the first phase of the upgrade work along Domain 

Terrace. 

• We will continue to maintain pedestrian access where possible, with alternative routes 

clearly marked where applicable. 

• We will continue to maintain residents’ access where possible as we work 

predominantly on the western side of Domain Terrace constructing the shared path. 

• We appreciate there is a lot of construction going on in the area and our crews are 

working hard to minimise the duration of our disruption in the area. 
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We thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding. 
 

For weekly updates on the project, head to: 
 https://isaac.co.nz/projects/ongoing/mcr-cashmere-annex 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KEY 

 No Parking 

 Work Area 

 2 way traffic, 
30kmph speed limit 

 

https://isaac.co.nz/projects/ongoing/mcr-cashmere-annex

